Motor Vehicle Administration
6601 Ritchie Highway N.E.
Glen Burnie, MD 21062

Date: May 8, 2014
Bulletin To: All Dealers and Tag & Title Services
RE: Third Party checks

Third Party Checks not Allowed

Please be advised, effective immediately no third party checks can be used for transactions. By
law, under the Transportation Article Section 13-113(e)(2) a dealer is required to collect and
submit the taxes and registration fees required for the titling of a vehicle sold to a customer.

Any transactions brought into the Motor Vehicle Administration for dealer and or title service

transactions must include the business check for the entity processing the transactions. The work
will be rejected for any third party check.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at mvablcsd@mva.maryland.gov.
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